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Dear All, 

This is a gentle reminder for the implementing Regions on the deadline of submission of updated FIPA project shapefiles
incorporating requested information indicated in the FMB Memorandum dated 04 October 2021. Updated shapefiles will be
used in the development of Forestry Investment Portal. Hence, may we kindly request the Regions to facilitate its
submission and hopefully forward the shapefiles via email on/before 15 October 2021, Friday. 

Attached is the FMB Memorandum dated 04 October 2021 for your reference. 

For information and further appropriate action, please.

-- Respectfully,
FOREST INVESTMENT PACKAGING SECTION
Forest Investment Development Division
FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU
(02) 927 - 6229 or (02) 925 - 2139
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